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Newsletter 6 
This week’s value is: How can I be a good listener? 

 
Well done to our 

Green Jumper 
Winners: 

 

 
 

 

 
N: Harvey 
R:  Mia 
Y1: Layla 
Y2: Rylen 
Y3:  Max 
Y4: Olivia R 
Y5: Ellie 
Y6: Jasmine 

 

No winners this week with number 58!!!! 
Don’t forget you can still join in with the fun for £1 a week, just pop into the 
school office to organise it. Mrs Malone 

  
Furness Football Families Against Hate 
Non-League Day 2019 
Barrow A.F.C, in association with the organisations above, are able to offer 
FREE tickets for all Under 16 children for the match against Dover Athletic 
on Saturday the 12th October (3pm kick off). Adult tickets will be 
available from the club at a much reduced cost.  
 
Children will be given their free tickets this week and a letter providing 
further information. 
 

  
The Book Bus 
The Book Bus will be visiting our school on the 29th October. This is a 
great opportunity for the children to purchase their favourite books at 
reduced rates and parents will also be invited to visit the bus- maybe get a 
stocking filler or two! This is run by the Book People and for every book 
sale the school will get commission paid back in books. Further details will 
follow. 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Golden Apple Awards  
On Friday evening Miss Mountford and I were joined by Mr Richardson from 
Walney School as we waited for the start of the Golden Apple Awards 
Ceremony. To be nominated for the awards is a huge stamp of approval for all 
that has been done at both schools over the last few years and shows how far they 
have come and how positive all of the changes have been for children and for 
standards of education. Sadly, none of us actually won our categories but to be 
in the top 3 for each of the four awards we had been nominated for was 
incredible. Thank you to our nominees and please don’t forget us in the future. 
You have two excellent schools to be very proud of on Walney Island!  
Mr Slater 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival will be on Thursday 17th October 9am. 
We are collecting for the foodbank again this year so please try to donate 
something if you can.  Currently the following items are urgently needed: tea, 
coffee, UHT fruit juice, tinned fruit, jam and sponge puddings.  Plus, 
donations of toiletries, cleaning products and pet food for cats and dogs are 
in great need. 
 
I am hoping that a representative from the foodbank will be able to attend our 
assembly, but if not we will certainly ensure that they receive our donations. 
 

 

 
……..And finally! 
 
Please don’t forget that we are collecting the ALDI stickers for schools.  We need 
about 200 more to complete our poster. 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 

 
Important Dates 
Date Event 
Monday 7th October 
 
 
 

School Photographer in school 

Tuesday 8th October  3-15pm-4-15pm 
Multi- sports club 
Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
 
Yrs 5 and 6 at Walney School for a morning of Science and English.  

Thursday 10th October Swimming  
Yrs 1 and 2 
 
3-15pm – 4-15pm 
Karate 

Tuesday 15th October 3-15pm-4-15pm 
Multi- sports club 
Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
 
Water Park half day visit 
Yrs 1 and 2 
 



Thursday 17th October  Swimming  
Yrs 1 and 2 
 
3-15pm – 4-15pm 
Karate 
 
 
9.00am 
Harvest Assembly 
 

Friday 18th October  3-15 pm 
End of half term 
School closed for one week. 
New half term begins on Monday 28th October 

 


